

FEDERATION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES

(FAX)

A Division of the National Federation of Public and Private Employees An Affiliate of District 1- Marine Engineers Beneficial Association (MEBA), (AFL-CIO)

DANIEL D. REYNOLDS
Division President

ANTHONY MARCIANO
Division Secretary/Treasurer

February 24, 2015

Mr. Robert Runcie, Superintendent of Schools Broward County School Board 600 S.E. Third Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

SENT VIA US MAIL AND FACSIMILE TO (754) 321-2701

Dear Mr. Runcie:

This letter is to advise you that the Federation of Public Employees held a ratification vote for the School Board Maintenance, Facilities Service, Transportation and Security Specialists and Campus Monitors Bargaining Unit on February 23, 2015.

Please be advised that the majority of bargaining unit employees in attendance voted to accept the Collective Bargaining Agreement between the Federation and the School Board of Broward County for the 2014-2015 term.

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely.

Jim Silvernale

Business Representative

JS:yf

cc: Dorothy Davis, Director of Employee Relations

Lerenzo Calhoun, Specialist - Employee Relations